
ROBO CALL DECEMBER 26, 2024 

 

Good afternoon.  This is Fr. Joe, your pastor.  I hope you are all doing 

well.  

I hope you have had a wonderful Christmas full of joy and love with 

family and friends. 

We will have two Masses for New Years: New Years Eve, Tuesday, 

December 31st at 5:00 p.m., and New Year’s Day, Wednesday, January 1st 

at 9:00 a.m. 

You can still buy tickets at $10.00 each to win our fabulous party baskets. 

Tickets will be on sale this weekend. The drawing is at the Epiphany 

potluck after the 5:00 p.m. Mass on Saturday, January 4th.  Buy a ticket 

and be a winner. 

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support of the parish. 

For more information and updates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my thoughts and prayers each 

day.  Take care and be safe. 

 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

